Payne, Nancy \4- (0385

From: Executive Director <racineyouthsports.ed@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 1:56 PM

To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: RYS Gus Macker 2014

Hello Nancy,

My name is T.J. Hearn and I'm the Executive Director of Racine Youth Sports, Inc. For the past 4 years we
have been hosting the Racine Gus Macker 3-on-3 basketball Tournament down behind Gateway Technical
College. This year it will take place on August 9th and 10th. We would start setting up as early as Thursday
August 7th.

The Racine Gus Macker is not only our biggest fundraiser, it has also become a huge city event. Teams come
from over 3 different states to participate in our event.

Please let me know what you need from us. Thanks and we look forward to another great tournament.

Sincerely,

T.J. Hearn

Executive Director

Racine Youth Sports (RYS)
1330 Borgardt Rd
Sturtevant, WI 53177

RYS- 262-886-0797

Cell- 262-672-0792

racineyouthsports.com

Racine Youth Sports. Inc.

Giving Kids a Sporting Chance

Leave all the afternoon for exercise and recreation, which are as necessary as reading. I will rather say more
necessary because health is worth more than learning,
Thomas Jefferson



